From: Planning and Public protection
Sent: 08 February 2017 12:05

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/0561/P

FYA

Shelima Ahsan

CSO

Culture and Customers
Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207974 1175
Web: camden.gov.uk
1st Floor

3-5 Cressy Road

London NW3 2ND

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Anja Saunders [mailto_
Sent: 07 February 2017 11:3
To: Planning and Public protection

Cc:
Subject: 2017/0561/P

Dcar Sir/Madam,

T strongly object to the variation of opening hours [or the applicate 2017/0561/P.

Neal’s Yard is a residential area and the current opening hours till 22.30 is already stretching the peace in the vard.

Tf the ostablishment opens for another hour we will have more noisc nuisance which in this little yard makes it impossible
to slecp.

Your sincerely,

Anja Saunders
resident

14 Neal’s Yard
London WC2H 9DP



